
Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 15th November 2016
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.

      52.  	   Chairman:
	In the absence of the Chairman, Alan Birch, Helen Morrison was elected Chairman for the   duration of the meeting.
53.  	Apologies: 
      	 Debora Turner, Alan Birch and Steve Parker.
54. 	Present:  
Richard Mason, Rosemary Bates, Richard Spencer, Jeff Smith,  Dave Dowdell, Helen Morrison, Charlie McKemey, John Flower, Jane Everitt and  John Preston from RCC.
55. 	Minutes:
      	The minutes from the meeting on 19th October 2016 were approved.
56.	 Matters Arising:
Minute 42 - Regarding the vacancy on the Steering Committee it was agreed that COBA Europe and Fiona Cairns would be contacted to see if anyone one those two companies would be interested in joining the Committee.
Minute 48 - It was reported that the Parish Council had received a grant from Locality in the sum of £6,202 with a requirement that it should be spent by the end of March 2017.
57.  	Appointment of Vice Chair:
	Helen Morrison was elected Vice Chair.
58   	RCC Programme of Work
The Chair welcomed John Preston from RCC.  John set out a programme of work for the 	next few months. He provided a hard copy of the OCIS Report and agreed to put a copy on the Dropbox together with a basic template for the Sub groups to work to and any other documents that would assist the Committee in the preparation of its Neighbourhood Plan.
	It was agreed that a Consultation evening with Stakeholders would be organised for February 8th 2017 if appropriate accommodation was available on that date.
The Questionnaire would be in draft form by the time of the Stakeholders meeting and be distributed around the Village from 20th February until 3rd March, so data would be available by end of March.
A Community Drop-in would be held in last week of March probably Wednesday 29th March between 3pm and 8pm again subject to suitable accommodation and the outcome of the survey being available.  
59. 	Chair of Facilities and Amenities Sub Group
	It was agreed that Bernie Stribling would be approached to see if she would be willing to Chair the Sub Group.


60. 	Reports from Sub Groups:
	i. Traffic & Roads
Richard Mason circulated a draft report addressing traffic issues in the Village which would be put on Dropbox for comments and feedback.
	ii. Development
David Dowdell reported that there had been little development and that the Sub Group could do with more volunteers.
	iii Facilities & Amenities
Rosemary Bates reported she had received a reply from Dr Choudry's Surgery sharing their concerns and future plans.
	iv. Environment
The Sub Group had produced 12 questions for the questionnaire and was working on the objectives. A walk round the Village on Sunday 27th November was planned.
 61. 	Vision and Objectives:
To be considered further at the next meeting.	
62.  	Website/Publicity:
It was agreed that an information leaflet would be produced using a template from RCC and handed out at various village events taking place in the near future.
63.  	Any Other Business:    
Richard Spencer, Richard Mason, Helen Morrison, Rosemary Bates and Jeff Smith all registered an interest in going to a Neighbourhood Planning Seminar at HDC on Wednesday 23rd November.  There was also a Neighbourhood Planning Forum at LCC 	on Tuesday 22nd November which members could attend.
64 .  	Date of Next Meeting:  
Wednesday 14th December at 7.00 pm.   
	The meeting closed at 9.00 pm.
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